

                                     Cadmore End News August 2023

Scribes-David Crichton and Clifford Miller have been writing and distributing Cadmore End News on alternate months for some years.  In anticipation of his move “up the road” David is standing down as a scribe.  Douglas Brown (Picket House) has kindly offered to take on the role.
Sheep- In the fields towards Hangar Wood the ewes have recently been separated from their lambs resulting in “bleating” for a few days which will have been noticed by those living nearby.  We are lucky to have farming so close.

Sunday Church Services Sundays 
6th August 11am Morning Prayer-Licenced Lay Minister Judy Taylor
13th August 11am Holy Communion Rev Lucy Austin
20th August 11am Holy Communion and Baptism of William Heck- 
                                Rev Peter Viney
27th August 11am Holy Communion-Rev Peter Viney

Rev Mark Ackford Sabbatical August to October-Our Team Rector Mark is having a 3-month sabbatical.  He plans to visit Rome and Assisi and then spend most of his time in Somerset to include walking his dog on the Somerset levels and watching cricket.  His first service back is Sunday 12th November.  We wish him a rewarding and refreshing break.  The Team Ministry will cover our Sunday services although there will be a few extra non-Eucharistic services.

Future Events
Tues 1st August-Coffee and Chat + Bring and Buy 10.30am to 12 noon in Church
Saturday 9th September-Ride and Stride for Bucks Historic Churches Trust
Sunday 10th September Patronal Festival inc Holy Communion 11am
Sunday 24th September-A one day Wellness Clinic in Cadmore End Village Hall 10am to 4pm, £99 including lunch. Early bird offer available.. For details and booking see WWW/crystalbluecharity.com/workshop-events
Sunday 1st October Harvest Thanksgiving Service 11am and Harvest Supper

Community Matters Food Bank, Lane End
Dates for August are Thursdays 3rd and 17th. Please leave donations in the church on these dates or up to 10am on the Friday after when we deliver to Lane End.    Recent message “Thank you all very much for the goods and for the fresh items also. With the 6-week summer holidays upon us, there are children who need feeding every day. So, the generous donations are definitely needed.”



